From:Planning

Sent:02 Feb 2021 11:41:47

To:lgriffin@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK,

Subject:FW: Planning Application 2021/0078

Attachments: GreenFarmBlockSitePlanAmmendedNth.pdf, GreenFarmBlockSitePlan.pdf, frontgatesketchl.jpg,

Lisa
Hello, for you.

Regards
Graham Roe

Business Support Officer: Technical
£ 01508 533827 e groe@s-norfolk.gov.uk
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From: Anu Azrae!

Sent: 01 February 2021 18:16
To: Planning <Planning@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK>
Subject: Planning Application 2021/0078

Hi Lisa Griffin,

As previously communicated about, here I attach block-site plan with North shown.

I also attach my attempt at showing the gate in drawing, together with a link to brochure for style of gate I am buying.
Lastly yes I confirm the amended site location labelling 1s acceptable. Also to say we are having timber posts to secure
the gate, not brick pillars but I think we communicated that already.

https://gatesandfencesuk.co.uk/berkshire-hardwood-driveway-gates/ - for reference

Also one question, if our entrance/exit 1s on Dun Cow Road does our official address have to change?

Please, 1f there 1s anything else needed do let me know.
Regards

Anu Azrael

Green Farm

NR34 0BJ

Regards

Anu Azrael

Green Far

On Monday, 25 January 2021, 08:54:40 GMT, planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk <planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk> wrote:

Please see attached document



